
FOI205 Response 

Request 

This FOI request is related to your Endoscopy Department. Please could you answer the following: 

1. What is the name of the Endoscopy Lead (at each of your hospitals)? 
2. What is their email address? 
 

Response  

Please note that the requested information cannot be provided as Birmingham and Solihull Mental 
Health Foundation Trust (BSMHFT) explicitly provide mental health services and is not an acute Trust 
where physical health services are provided. 

To obtain information on Endoscopy service leads please redirect your request to an acute Trust.  

 


